
 





















































I also want to acknowledge that you did all of this despite your own personal challenges and family 
responsibilities during a time of high anxiety because the weather was so very unpredictable. 

As is always the case, we have also learned many lessons though this event and in the interest of 
continuous improvement, we will be looking at what we can do better.  

As a very small token of thanks, a small bag of lollies has been prepared for each staff member. It is a 
small gift that comes with a huge thank you. 

Warmest regards
Glynis




